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I strongly support SB 1187.  The major companies who are responsible for polluting 

our environment should be held accountable for the damages they are causing to our 

state and the health of Oregonians.  These costs should not be born by us taxpayers, 

but by the companies who have known their actions are a cause of climate change 

and continue to pollute our environment. I urge you to do all you can to see SB 1187 

becomes the law in Oregon.   


